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Jane-Langstaff Area:  
Road Rehabilitation 

PROJECT UPDATE 
In February 2020, Newsletter 2 was issued advising affected residents 
of planned road rehabilitation work in the Jane/Langstaff Area in 2021 
(refer to Location Map above). The City of Vaughan’s 2021 Road 
Resurfacing/Rehabilitation Project is currently out for tender.  
 
It is anticipated that construction will commence in spring 2021. The 
proposed work includes the removal of the existing asphalt pavement 
surface layer, placement of new asphalt pavement, removal and 
replacement of substandard concrete curbs and sidewalks, drainage 
improvements and restoration. 

WHAT’S NEXT? 
Newsletter No. 4 will be issued prior to construction, which will provide 
further details including construction timelines. 
 
If you are planning to repave your driveway in 2021, or if you have 
any questions, please contact the Project Lead. 
 
 

  
 

LOCATIONS: 
Applewood Crescent 
Cidermill Avenue 
Edgeley Boulevard 
Millway Boulevard 

PROJECT LEAD: 
Pat Marcantonio, C.E.T. 
Project Manager, Infrastructure Delivery 
Infrastructure Development 
T: 905-832-8585 ext. 8468 
E: pat.marcantonio@vaughan.ca 
 

To see a short video which answers some 
common questions about the nature of the 
planned work, scan the QR code using your 
smartphone camera. 
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